
  

JULY 2022 SHARE AND CARE LEARNING CENTER  

 

Field Trips  

     Each classroom will send home newsletters along with calendars for scheduled field 
trips.  The class may decide at the last minute to walk to the local parks.  Your child needs 
comfortable footwear (NO FLIP FLOPS).  If your child does wear sandals, they need to 
have a strap around the back to avoid flying off on swings, walking or running.  Your 
cooperation would be greatly appreciated.  While paying for field trips please send in an 
envelope with your child’s labeled on the front.  DO NOT include your field trip money in 
tuition.  Checks can be made out to Share and Care.  

Share and Care  

Share and Care will be closed July 4th-8th, no tuition is due for this week. In order to avoid 
confusion please pay tuition that is due on July 15th on July 1st .   

Sunscreen  

     Each child should have sunscreen labeled with their name.  It will be kept in their cubbies. 
There is a sunscreen form that should be filled out.  A water bottle should also be supplied 
for each child.    

Naproom  

  Each child that naps needs to bring a clean blanket on Mondays/first day of attendance.  If 
your child does not come with one, we will provide a blanket and a $2 cleaning fee will be 
applied.     
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